
 

 

 

NOTE TO THE TARIFF BOOK 
 

It is understood that hard copies will not be published going forward, however, in the 

absence of a functioning National Ports Authority’s website, the Regulator deems the 

following measures necessary: 

 The electronic tariff book (ETB) must be emailed to the existing client database of the 
Authority; 

 The Ports Regulator will email the ETB to the Regulator’s database, as well as publish 

the ETB on the Ports Regulator website; 

 Printed copies of the Tariff Book must be made available at all port entrances, port 

security desk, as well as port office reception areas; 

 The ETB must be published on the National Port Authority’s website, as soon as it 

becomes functional; and 

 For ease of access to the public, it was advised that the Authority request Transnet, 

the Department of Public Enterprises, and the Department of Transport to publish 

the ETB on their respective websites. 

 


